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STB SENDS LETTER TO CLASS I RAILROAD MEMBERS OF THE  
NATIONAL GRAIN CAR COUNCIL REGARDING FALL HARVEST 

 
The Board announced today that it sent a letter to the Class I railroad members of the National 
Grain Car Council (NGCC) in advance of the August 25, 2022 NGCC meeting in Kansas City, 
MO.  The letter is available to view on our website here. 
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https://www.stb.gov/wp-content/uploads/STB-Letter-to-RRs-NGCC-2022.pdf

